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A Note From Lindsay:  

Things change. I am delighted to announce that 
Kathy Elliott-Reisinger will join me as Co-Leader for 
the CIncinnati East Chapter! She has taken over 
the Newsletter, which is good news for all. She has 
amazing computer skills and digital knowledge 
that will move us forward as a chapter. I look 
forward to continual change and improvements to 
our chapter.  

Many thanks to Susan Geisinger, my Co-Leader of 
3 years! She is reliable and full of good ideas. She 
will now lead the committee to build our Memorial 
Garden at a lovely park in Amelia. Look forward to 
news about how you can get involved and buy a 
plaque for your beloved child.

And finally, a “Thank You!” to Marilyn Kuntz, who 
quietly has done her ministry of those lovely cards 
for our child’s birthday and death anniversary. We 
appreciate you!

We do not walk alone. 
We are The Compassionate Friends.

website: www.tcfcincy.com • email: tcfcincyeast@gmail.com

upcoming meetings

October 23, 2018
Handling The Holidays

November 27, 2018
Dinner Out - no meeting

December 4, 2018
Holiday Remembrance 
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upcoming group activities

Ladies’ Coffee & Conversation • Saturday, October 13 • 9:00 am
Come out Saturday, October 13 at 9:00 am for coffee and conversation with the ladies. We’ll meet at 
Panera Bread on SR 28 in Milford. No RSVP required. We hope to see you there!

Ladies’ Night Out • Thursday, October 18 • 6:30 pm
Ladies, join us at 6:30 pm Thursday, October 18 at Arthur’s on Beechmont Avenue for friendship and food. 
Please RSVP to Lindsay at 513-652-7470 by Friday, October 12 so we can reserve a table. We hope to see 
you there!

October Monthly Meeting • Tuesday, October 23 • 7:00 pm
They’re coming whether we want them to or not... This month we will discuss handling the holidays. Sharing 
circle will follow the program.

November Chapter Dinner • Tuesday, November 27 • 6:30 pm
Save the date now, and join us Tuesday, November 27 for a co-ed dinner out! This dinner will replace the 
regular November monthly meeting. We will meet at 6:30 pm at Pelican’s Reef (7261 Beechmont Avenue). 
RSVP information to be announced. 
 
Annual Holiday Remembrance • Tuesday, December 4 • 7:00 pm
Save the date now, and join us (with your family and/or friends) for our Annual Holiday Remembrance 
Celebration! This year’s celebration will be Tuesday, December 4 at 7:00 pm at St. Timothy’s Episcopal 
Church, 8101 Beechmont Avenue. We will have a buffet meal after the celebration and share in the 
memories of our children.

We have a private group available on Facebook 
for Cincinnati East Chapter members. Join us! 
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tcfcincinnatieast/


